
From: Leslie Judd  
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 4:24 PM 
To: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu> 
Subject: Clark news for the week ending 12/1 
 
UNICEF Club is holding a car wash TOMORROW from 9-12 at the 7-11 in Palm City. ALL money raised 

through donations will be given to UNICEF USA to help provide critical nutrition, clean water, and 

medical help to children in developing nations. 

UNICEF Club is also raising funds through the sale of candy grams next week. Buy a bag of candy for $1 

and have it sent to a classmate. See a member at the table Mon-Wed. Parents who would like to have a 

candy gram sent to their student can email ljudd@irsc.edu and send in the money before 12/8. 

To date, our club has raised over $800 which means we have been able to provide a clean water pump 

to a school AND hundreds of food packets for children who otherwise would not have any nutritional 

sources. 

Winter Dance is next Friday. Don’t miss out on the fun! Buy your tickets at the table by the career café. 

1 guest per Clark student and guest forms are available in the front office. 

Spirit Week begins Monday! Get involved and show your Clark spirit! 

 Monday- wear purple for pancreatic cancer awareness. This day was requested to support a 

Cark student who recently lost her mom. 

 Tuesday- Dress like your favorite teacher. I foresee a lot of tropical attire… 

 Wednesday- Character Day. (Don’t forget… dress code needs to be followed… no masks/face 

paint, etc.) 

 Thursday- Throwback! Pick a decade that is super fun to dress like! 

 Friday- Class color days (Seniors; Juniors; Sophomores; Staff) 

  

The Clark Exam Schedule is attached.  Keep working hard as we enter the final days of classes!  

Keystone Club is hosting a food drive for a local food pantry. For every 10 items you donate, you earn 

an hour of service. Bring your bags to the front office before next Friday. Make sure your name is in the 

bag(s)! 

Textbook returns begin Tuesday and end on Thursday.  The room is open from 9-1. If you need a book 

for spring, you MUST come by to have it renewed. NO SPRING BOOKS WILL BE ISSUED IF YOU OWE FALL 

BOOKS! 

Thanks to the Rivan family for sponsoring a delicious breakfast this week breakfast & the Tsang family 

for more soft tissues for our classrooms and offices! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Congratulations to Clark sailors, Griffin Pollis and Kate Herter, for their 5th place finish in the Silver Fleet 

at Great Oaks Regatta. The team did an amazing job under some pretty intense wind and rough seas. 
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Shane Maxson, a Clark junior, has been awarded an opportunity to attend this year's Rotary Youth 

Leadership Awards (RYLA) camp from December 6th through 10th. He is being sponsored by the Stuart-

Sunrise Rotary Club in Palm City, our partnering club for Interact. 

This week’s character and kindness announcements included: 

Claire Arcement for her demonstration of all 6 pillars as the yearbook editor. She always has kind words 

and a smile which really brightens the mood of anyone she comes in contact with. 

Vianca Martinez is known to help out anyone who needs a helping hand when it comes to being 

organized or learning something new.  Thanks for the kindness you share with classmates! 

 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
772.419.5758 
 

At Clark, we are “Building on Excellence” 
Everyone. Everyday. Every way. 
 

 
 
 


